
 

 

 

 

 

Reference No-BM/GEN/156/25                                                                                 Date : 24/09/25 

 

 

NOTICE 

All concerned of Buniadpur Mahavidyalaya are hereby notified that, in accordance with Memo No. 

398/UGB/R-25 dated 13/08/2025 issued by the University of Gour Banga, Malda and Memo No. 699-HED-

17014(99)/186/2025-CS SEC dated 23/09/2025 issued by the Higher Education Department, Government of 

West Bengal, the College shall remain closed from 24/09/2025 to 24/10/2025 on account of Puja Vacation. 

                  It is further specially notified that the admission verification of Semester-I (2nd Phase) for the 

Academic Session 2025-2026, which was scheduled on 24th and 25th September, 2025, is hereby postponed 

due to the Puja Vacation. The rescheduled dates for such verification shall be notified in due course as per the 

instruction of the higher authority concerned. 

The College shall reopen on 25/10/2025 as usual. 

 

                                                                                                 

 

 

  

 

 


